
Week 3 

Forest School 

This week in Forest School we went bug hunting. We used sheets to help 
us identify what we had found. We were very careful and put all the 
bugs back in their habitats. 

In the afternoon we continued to care for the garden. We weeded some 
planters, watered the plants and swept all the paths. We then did some 
observational drawings of the plants and trees in the school garden.  

 


